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Please Vote NO on SB 1530 -  Cap  & Trade.

My understanding is that even if this Bill were to pass,  the useful effect  on the stated objective -
influencing climate change - would be so small as to be almost immeasurable.

One argument has been that it would be an example for other states to follow, but, since it would have no
significant effect, is this the example we would want to set?

On the other side, if the major result will predictably raise the cost of energy for Oregonians.  This will be a
very measurable reminder of a mistake.

Sincerely,

Trenor Scott
Grant Pass, Oregon
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